
 

 

NOTICE 
 

COURT OF QUEEN’S BENCH 
 
RE:  ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
 
Further to the notice dated November 8, 2018 regarding service changes, the 
Court of Queen’s Bench (General Division) will accept electronic filings by trustees 
in bankruptcy matters effective immediately. 
 
As a result of this change, the following documents have been updated and are 
attached: 

 Electronic Filing Form, available for use by legal counsel and trustees 

 Court of Queen’s Bench e-Filing Protocol 

 Overview (e-Filing Process) 
 
For general e-filing inquiries, please contact Court of Queen’s Bench Civil Motions 
Coordinator, Cheryl Laniuk at (204) 945-3043 or cheryl.laniuk@gov.mb.ca. 
 
For technical e-filing inquiries, please contact Kelly L. Wilson with Justice 
Information Systems at (204) 391-7111 or kelly.wilson@gov.mb.ca. 
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